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SUBJECT: Mr. Miroslav Pavlovié
- response, is provided

Dear Mr. Zdechovsky,

The Ministry of Labour and Pension System of the Republic of Croatia wishes to express
its deepest respect to you, and would like to provide the following answer to your query

regarding Mr. Pavlovi¢ and his pension payments.

We would like to inform you that the Ministry of Labour and Pension System provided
directly Mr. Pavlovi¢ with an answer regarding his pension rights. Taking into account the fact
that information regarding Mr. Pavlovic’s pension rights are personal rights, we are not able to
provide you with more personal information except the fact that the issue has been resolved and
Mr. Pavlovi¢ will receive his pension payments from the Croatian Pension Insurance Institute

in the following month.

Please accept our sincere apology for the length of the proceedings.

Most respectfully,

arko Pavi¢, M.Sc.
Minister of Labour and Pension System



